
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Mrs. S. Whyte      Vice-Principal Ms. L. Smith     June 4, 2019 
 
 
Well it is June!  Our final month of school.   Where has the year gone? 
We had a great day at Bear Creek Park at the Barry Memorial Track and Field Day 
yesterday!  Thank you to our staff for coaching and supporting all our young athletes. 
Thank you to all our students for their best efforts!  
  
We have Sports Day this Friday, June 7, 2019, rain or shine.  There are a few changes to 
the week based on our Sports Day.  We will be taking pizza orders on Thursday morning 
for Friday’s Sports Day.  That means that we will not have pizza on Thursday, we will 
have the pizza delivered on Friday.  We will be having an earlier lunch on Friday, we 
will be eating lunch at 11:30 am.  Students will be going back outside at 11:50 am for 
their outside play time and then come back in the school for attendance and the 
afternoon activities taking place outside.   
The theme this year is Cindrich’s 25th birthday as the official birthday is June 9th .  The 
classroom teachers have divided the students into four colours:  purple, black, white and 
yellow.  We will be starting our day with a bike parade.  The students are asked to wear 
their team colour and if they can decorate their bike the same colour as their team 
colour; white or purple or black or yellow. 
 
We would like to thank all our parents on Sports Day, we will have a Parent Appreciation 
table set up for our parents to have a treat.  We do appreciate all your help and time in 
making this a great place for our students! 
 
 
 
Dates to remember: 
June 7th    Sports Day   - Come join us for the day  
    as well it is Parent Appreciation Day! 
June 24th   Year End Assembly at 9:00 am 
June 25th  Grade 7 Celebration Assembly at 9:30 am  
   (for Grade 7 families only) 
June 27th    Early Dismissal (1:27pm) and last day of school for     
   students 
June 28th    Administration Day (Students do not attend) 
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